
 

 

January 25, 2021       

         

House Committee on General Government 

Oregon State Capitol 

900 Court Street NE, Room 453 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Re: Support for HB 2606 

 

Rogue Ales & Spirits supports HB 2606, which will allow Canadian identification 

to be accepted for purchase of alcoholic beverages in Oregon.  

 

Oregon has many visitors from Canada, and those visitors should be able to enjoy 

the breweries, distilleries, wineries, and cideries for which Oregon is rightly famous. 

Under current law, however, we must turn away Canadian patrons unless they show up 

with their passport. HB 2606 will fix this problem. 

 

Please support HB 2606. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ Matthew Merritt 

 

Rogue Ales & Spirits 

 

 


